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28 April 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: End of Academic Year Activities 2023 
 
I wanted to write to let you know that we are planning an exciting end to the school year for our students.  
 
We are planning the following activities on Monday 17 and Tuesday 18 July 2023. We have added the cost to 
the offsite trip for each year group, so that you have time to plan in advance.  
 

Date Mon  17th July Tues 18th July Wednesday 19th July 

Activities Trip/ Sports Day  
End of term for students, 
12.30pm finish approx 

7 Kidzania (London)   Sports Day 

8 Whipsnade Zoo Sports Day 

9 Sports Day Thorpe Park 

10 Sports Day Thorpe Park 

 

Year Group/Trip Cost 

Year 7 (Kidzania) £26.50 

Year 8 (Whipsnade Zoo) £26.50 

Year 9 &10 (Thorpe Park) £38.00 

 
Further details of these activities and trips, including timings and itineraries, will be made available nearer the 
time. Students who do not wish to attend the trips will be supervised in completing work in school. Parentpay 
links for each trip will be set up shortly. 
 
Participation in any of these activities will be dependent on exemplary levels of attendance, behaviour and 
effort within lessons and around school. Should these be unsatisfactory, then the School reserves the right to 
withdraw any student from any of these activities at any point prior to our departure, and parents / carers will 
be responsible for any costs incurred.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this trip further. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Deputy Head Teacher  
 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 
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